

May 20, 2004

President & Members of Council

City of Pittsburgh, Council Chambers

520 City‑County Building

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania  l52l9

RE:  Travel Authorization for Non-City Employees

Dear President and Members of Council:


Authorization is hereby requested for the following Commissioners (all non-City employees), to attend the HUD National Fair Housing Training Academy in Washington, DC, June 13 - 18, 2004:  Dr. Frances Barnes, David Engel, B. J. Samson, and the Reverend Tim Smith, Sr.   The training is sponsored by the U.S. Dept. of Housing & Urban Development and is required training for FHAP agency directors, staff and commissioners.  Anticipated costs will not exceed $8,600.00 payable from the HUD Trust Fund.  PEOPLESOFT account information is as follows:  



Org.

105230



Fund

2630



Sub‑Class

600



Account

564100



Budget year

2004


A copy of the invitation is attached, as is the Travel Cost Calculations sheet.  Please note that attendance is mandatory under our HUD contract and costs will be reimbursed by HUD.

Sincerely,

Charles F. Morrison

Director

/cmz

Attachments




